
Salamanders and frogs migrate by the thousands from forests to wetlands each 
spring, often crossing our roads at great peril. These seldom-seen amphibians 
radiate charisma, inspiration, and moxie on even the rainiest April nights. But 

they need our help!  

Join North Branch Nature Center biologists for an evening program featuring local am-
phibian ecology. Then learn how you, your family, or your students can participate in the 
Amphibian Road Crossing citizen science project this spring. This project recruits local 
community members to rescue thousands of  amphibians while collecting important mi-
gration data used by town planners and ecologists. Join our team of  amphibian “crossing 

guards” this spring! 

 


